UNIVERSITY

OTAGO

h ! Te Whare Wananga o Otago
NEW ZEALAND

Do you have a child with a health condition?

Parents are invited to complete some short online surveys.

A paediatric research team in Christchurch are doing a survey study to find out how many children
with health conditions in New Zealand use ‘Complementary or Alternative Medicines’, also called
CAM. Parents can take part in the surveys whether or not their child uses CAM.

The link below will provide information on CAM, and on the study. If parent’s wish to participate there
is an online consent form, an assent form for your child (to give permission for their parents to tell us
their information), and then you will be taken straight to the surveys. The study takes approximately
5 minutes to complete.

https://www.cognitoforms.com/OtagoUniversityChristchurch/CAMNZ

For further information contact Dr Angharad Hurley, Post-Doctoral Research Fellow at University of
Otago, Christhurch, at angharad.hurley@otago.ac.nz

This study has been approved by the University of Otago Human Ethics Committee (Health). Ethics
approval number H21/028.


https://www.cognitoforms.com/OtagoUniversityChristchurch/CAMNZ
mailto:angharad.hurley@otago.ac.nz

